
September has been an exciting month for Career
and Technical Education in Campbell County, with
students engaging in hands-on learning and
showcasing their skills across multiple programs.
TAP (Teaching as a Profession) students took
their first school visit to LaFollette Elementary on
September 10, where they observed in different
classrooms and gained valuable insight into
teaching in action. FFA members have been hard
at work preparing for future Career Development
Events by participating in clinics at Tennessee
Tech University, while FBLA students traveled to
the University of Tennessee for Big Orange
Hospitality Day, connecting with professionals and
exploring opportunities in business and
leadership.
Culinary Arts students have been busy both in and
out of the classroom. In addition to Culinary I
students earning their ServSafe Food Handler
industry certification, the program has partnered
with CCHS Football and the booster club to
prepare pregame meals for varsity and JV teams.
Meanwhile, Cosmetology students completed
detailed projects on the structure of hair, and CTE
clubs and classes proudly entered projects into
the county fair, bringing home a number of wins.
These experiences highlight the wide range of
opportunities CTE provides, preparing students for
success while keeping learning exciting and
relevant.
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Mrs. Mullens’ TAP class with LES Assistant
Principal, Jessica Housley

Mrs. Mullens’ TAP class outside of LES on
September 10.



Students Compete at the Tennessee Valley Fair
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FFCLA: 
Recycle & Redesign entry

Designed by Jonica Stanley
Modeled by Lily Graham

FFCLA:
5  Place Bulletin Boardth

Aiden Smith, Emily Watson, Allayna
Collins, Gabby Williamson, and

Maddie Fleming

Culinary:
1  Place Yeast Breadst

Alex Wonders

Culinary
2  Place Table Settingnd

FFA:
Prepared Public Speaking entry

Coltyn Wasson

Culinary
2  Place Table Settingnd

Aliyah Test, Molly Baird, &
Mrs. Amanda Ayers Robbins

FFA:
Prepared Public Speaking entry
Kayla Lodge

FFA:
Prepared Public Speaking entry

Cayden Fernandez



Students Compete at the Tennessee Valley Fair
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Plumbing:
2  Placend

Electrical:
3  Placerd

General Contstruction:
2  Placend

Cosmetology:
1  Place Nailsst

Gracie Ward-Rose &
Maci Jeffers

Cosmetology:
Evening Style

Ariadna Chiguil-Vaughan

Cosmetology:
Fantasy Makeup
“Under the Sea”
Lillian England

Cosmetology:
1  Place Nailsst

Gracie Ward-Rose & Maci Jeffers

Cosmetology:
Braids

Tinley Hammac  t



FFA at TTU preparing for CDEs

Campbell County High School FFA members recently traveled to Tennessee Tech University to participate
in specialized clinics designed to help them prepare for upcoming Career Development Events (CDEs).
These clinics gave students the chance to sharpen their skills, learn from experts, and gain hands-on

experience in areas they will soon compete in.
By attending, FFA members not only strengthened their knowledge but also built confidence as they

continue working toward success in regional and state competitions. This experience reflects the dedication
and drive of Campbell County’s FFA students as they prepare for a strong year ahead.
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Campbell County High School is proud to recognize students Stanford Montana, Greyson Delk, and
Brayden Fugate for completing their OSHA10 certification, one of the most popular and valuable industry-

recognized credentials offered through CTE. Already this year, a number of students have successfully
completed the program, showing their dedication to safety and career readiness.

The OSHA10 certification is an important milestone because it equips students with essential knowledge of
workplace safety, hazard prevention, and employee rights. This nationally recognized credential not only

helps students stand out to future employers but also provides them with lifelong skills that are vital in nearly
every industry.

Students Complete OSHA10



Cosmetology Students Applying Knowledge

Cosmetology students at CCHS have been hard at work applying their knowledge through creative class
projects. Cosmetology II students recently completed detailed projects on the structure of the hair root and

shaft, demonstrating their understanding of how hair grows and the science behind healthy hair care.
In Cosmetology I, student Lillian England stood out with her impressive project on bacteriology, highlighting
the importance of sanitation and safety in the beauty industry. Both projects show how students are building

a strong foundation of skills and knowledge that will prepare them for future success in cosmetology.
Additionally, Cosmetology II student, Taylar Busher completed her Barbicide training!
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Campbell County High School Criminal Justice students recently
completed Stop the Bleed training, an important program that

teaches how to respond quickly and effectively in life-threatening
emergencies. Students learned hands-on techniques to control

bleeding, use tourniquets, and provide critical aid until first
responders arrive.

This training is especially valuable because severe bleeding is one
of the leading causes of preventable death in emergencies. By

completing Stop the Bleed, students not only gain practical skills
for their future careers in law enforcement or public safety but also

become better prepared to protect and help others in their
community.

Students Complete Stop the Bleed Training



FBLA at Big Orange Hospitality

Campbell County High School’s FBLA members recently spent the day at the University
of Tennessee participating in Big Orange Hospitality. Students had the opportunity to

explore the hospitality and tourism industry, engage in hands-on activities, and connect
with professionals and UT faculty.

The experience gave students valuable insight into careers in business, leadership, and
hospitality while allowing them to see firsthand the opportunities available at the

University of Tennessee. Events like these strengthen FBLA’s mission of preparing
students for future success through leadership development and real-world experiences.
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cte tEACHER & sTUDENT
OF THE MONTH

Andy Baird
Residential Construction

Laycee Jones
Welding Student

WBL Student

Industry partner spotlight
Campbell County High School is proud to continue its strong

partnership with TCAT Jacksboro, a collaboration that is
opening more doors for students than ever before. This

partnership provides CCHS students with hands-on training
and career-ready skills through dual enrollment opportunities,

giving them a head start on their postsecondary education
while still in high school.

This year, TCAT Jacksboro is offering more dual enrollment
courses than ever directly in our school, allowing students to
explore career fields, earn college credit, and gain valuable
industry certifications. These opportunities not only prepare
students for the workforce but also give them a competitive
edge as they transition to college or technical training after
graduation. The growing partnership between CCHS and

TCAT Jacksboro is helping shape brighter futures for
Campbell County students.


